
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 3/21/2014 1:10:09 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: David Grossman on May 9 

Hi there 

I saw that David Grossman is doing a talk on Friday May 9th at JCC. Any interest? 

Tim Geitner is also doing a talk at Emanu-El in late May through JCC but tickets are not on 
sale for that, yet. 

How was Mr. Doll's visit? Hope Larry had a nice spring break! 

Michael Colvin 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 


